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Comment Submitted:

Please move ahead quickly to approve projects which are on degraded land or land with no conflicts and which have transmission.
Protect all wilderness areas and endangered species and other important pieces of land but do not use this as an excuse to postpone
suitable projects. Make sure that transmission lines are available before projects are approved. Designate specific areas for future
projects, hopefully close to prior projects so they could share access roads, transmission lines, etc and minimize the amount of
total land needed. 
Strictly enforce no off road vehicles at or near these plant sites to minimize damage to the land. 
Thanks. This project is very important to our country's energy future but we can do it and still protect valuable resources.


